
             

             

             

             

             

April 28, 2021 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Maintenance Dredging of Shoal Harbor Navigation Channel 

project in the Appropriations Subcommittee on Energy and Water Fiscal Year 2022 legislation. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Army Corps of Engineers North Atlantic 

Division in the New York District. The funding will be used for maintenance dredging of 

approximately 160,000 cubic yards of sediments with upland placement in the adjacent confined 

dredged material disposal site.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

               FRANK PALLONE, JR. 

          Member of Congress  

 

 

FRANK PALLONE, JR. 
6TH

 DISTRICT, NEW JERSEY 

REPLY TO: 

□  2107 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE 

BUILDING 
WASHINGTON, DC 20515 

(202) 225-4671 
_________ 

□  504 BROADWAY 

LONG BRANCH, NJ 07740 
(732) 571-1140 

_________ 

□  67/69 CHURCH STREET 

KILMER SQUARE 
NEW BRUNSWICK, NJ 08901 

(732) 249-8892 
 
 
 

 
CHAIRMAN 

COMMITTEE ON 
ENERGY AND COMMERCE 

 
 
 
 

 

 


